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Ontario Energy Board  
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Attn: Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

 
By electronic filing and e-mail 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 

Re:  EB-2013-0075 - EGDI - Demand Side Management - Clearance of Variance Accounts – GEC 

Submission 
 
Since our submission of August 9th counsel for GEC has had an opportunity to discuss the 
matters raised in our letter with counsel for Enbridge.  While there remains some confusion as 
to the availability of the Marbek report as discussed in GEC’s letter of August 9, to the extent 
that issues arise in respect of the applicability of findings contained in the Marbek study, GEC 
believes that the appropriate forum for such issues is the Technical Evaluation Committee and 
it appears that Enbridge agrees.  GEC is also content to have an initial discussion of its general 
concerns in regard to confidentiality and distribution of evaluation reports at the Committee.  
Accordingly, GEC is not seeking any direction of the Board at this time and asks the Board to 
disregard its earlier submission.  GEC supports the clearance of the 2011 DSM accounts in 
accordance with the application filed.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
 
Cc: all parties, Union Gas 


